
Committee Meeting January 13th 1922 

Present: Reg Whitworth in the chair. 

Messrs W H Andrew, G Robson,W C Morris, J H Taylor, A Morris, H Slatter F L Eaton and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting read and confirmed.  

 

The following resignations were accepted:- 

Mr Arthur Jones, Mr J W Pollitt, Miss Dickson, Mrs E Ludlam and H Fellows, Full Members, and Master 

Robert and J W Batty, Junior Members. 

 

It was decide to transfer Mr M L Hall’s name from full playing member to Honorary Member at his 

request. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment:- J Travis £5-7-2, Overseers of the Poor 5d, Water 

Rate £1-7-4, J W Burton 18/-, J Elwell Ltd £9-0-0, J Andrew & Co, 4/6, Gas Co £5-12-8. Total £42-0-1. 

 

A letter was read from Geoffrey Tweedale respecting competitions in the Balfour and Houldsworth 

Area, each club to be represented by the Professional and one amateur, the subscription to be £1-1-

0. It was decided to subscribe and send representative from the Club to compete. It was decided to 

ask H Lane to play with Butcher in the aforementioned competition. 

 

A letter was read from Mr N Smith tendering his resignation from the General Committee and it was 

resolved that Messrs Whitworth and Andrew interview Mr Smith and ask him to withdraw his 

resignation and at the same time offer to relieve him of his work as Handicap Secretary 

 

A letter from Messrs Ed J Burrows Ltd was read offering Official Handbooks to the Club free of cost 

and it was decided not to entertain the offer. 

 

The Report of the House Committee was accepted. 

 

It was decided that the selection and purchase of the curtains be left to the Ladies Committee with 

the proviso that the material be a self colour and the cost not to exceed £5 

 

The Report of the Greens Committee was accepted. 

 

The Report of the Handicap Committee was accepted and the rough draft of Calendar for the coming 

Season was agreed to. 

 

It was decided to have the names of the General Committee and the Ladies Committee printed in 

the Calendar. 

 

Owing to the alteration of the Scratch Score of the Course it was decided that No 7 holes was more 

difficult than No 6 and that strokes given should be reversed at No 6 and 7 holes and altered in the 

Calendar. 

 

The Secretary stated that the new Steel Shelter had been delivered and that the position for same 

should be decided upon. It was moved and seconded that Messrs J H Taylor and J Gibson select a site 



and have same fixed. 

 

Henry Slatter 

Chairman 

 


